
From:   Stephen Hayes   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   July 28, 2010

Subject:   FCC file number 0355-EX-PL-2010
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I have requested the dismissal of application no. 0352-EX-PL-2010 as duplicative of the instant
application (0355-EX-PL-2010)

The fee for the instant application (but not for the duplicative application being dismissed) was submitted
and should have been received.

The experimental usage envisioned for this spectrum is in part related to our development of Managed
Access technology for the prison cell phone problem, but would involve other technology development by
Tecore as well.  This technology will not be used to jam any wireless subscriber.


